
 

 

 

 

 

 
Drop Permit for Connection to the Network of 

 Webster-Calhoun Cooperative Telephone Association 
 (Must be signed by landowner or agent) 

 

I hereby grant Webster-Calhoun Cooperative Telephone Association (WCCTA) permission to construct and 
install a fiber optic communications cable drop and ancillary communications facilities and equipment under, 
upon, across and/or inside the above-identified premises.  The cable drop and related facilities and equipment 
will be located as determined by WCCTA in accordance with sound technical and engineering practices; 
provided that WCCTA may temporarily use additional workspace in adjacent areas.  This permit includes a 
continuing license to enter the premises and adjacent areas periodically to install, connect, inspect, maintain, 
repair or replace such facilities and equipment, and any related electronics or accessories, as reasonably 
necessary for providing voice, video, data or other communications services to the premises.  This permit will 
be used solely by WCCTA and solely for the permitted activities listed herein. 
 
By signing below, I warrant to WCCTA that I am the owner of the premises or, if I am not the owner of the 
premises, that I have obtained the consent of the owner for WCCTA to perform the permitted activities.  I agree 
to hold WCCTA harmless from and against any claims (whether my own or those of the owner of the premises) 
arising out of such permitted activities, except for claims arising directly from the negligent or intentional 
misconduct of WCCTA.  *** If pre-authorization is not given before or during the initial installation process of 
your area, construction charges may apply. 
 
When installing a drop, WCCTA will follow procedures set forth by Iowa One-Call to help locate existing public 
utility lines.  However, private lines such as sprinkler systems, buried lines to out buildings, septic systems, 
drain fields, etc. are not a part of the one-call system.  In an effort to prevent disturbing private utilities, 
please let us know of any private lines you are aware of and provide us a telephone number we can 
reach you at to discuss their location. 
 
Utility Lines of Concern:  
 
 
 
Comments regarding existing private utility lines: 
 
 
 
 
Date:    __________________________________ 
 
Name:    __________________________________ 
 
Property Address:  __________________________________ 
 
Contact Telephone:  __________________________________ 
 
Signature:  __________________________________ 

Do you have a preference where 
the outside box (Network Interface 
Device) should be located? If so 
please comment below otherwise 
NID will be placed near the existing 
services. 

Please return this form to: 
Webster-Calhoun Cooperative Telephone Association 

1106 Beek Street, PO Box 475, Gowrie, IA 50543 

For questions please phone  
515-352-3151 or 888-350-3151 

 


